
 

 

WARWICK TOWN COUNCIL ALLOTMENT AWARDS  

& AGM 

MONDAY 19th NOVEMBER 2018 

7pm Court House Warwick 

 

219. Opening of the meeting – Cllr Mrs C Cross welcomed the plot holders who 

    attended running through the format of the meeting. It was a well-attended 

     meeting with an estimated 80 plot holders in attendance. 

 

220. Presentation of Awards – During a PowerPoint presentation the Deputy  

   Mayor Cllr N Murphy presented certificates out to prize winners.   

    (see attached) 

 

221. Nominations for Representatives – The new process of nominating   

    Allotment representatives was reviewed, and invitations made to those 

    who were interested. Plot holders were informed that voting would be by  

    ballot at the time of rent renewal. Existing representatives would  

    automatically be up for nomination unless otherwise requested. Percy   

    allotments will reduce to two representatives. 

 

222. Financial Reports (see attached) Town Clerk reviewed figures presented for    

    the last 3 financial years.  It was noted that the water bills had not been  

    received and therefore were not accounted for.  Questions were raised  

    around contingency. 

     

223. Devolved Management – presentation David Glover - Question and Answer  

   Session.  David gave a realistic overview from an Association who became  

   independent a year ago. NAS Rep Tom Terrance introduced their service and  

   offered with David to hold separate meetings with individual sites. 

   There was an opportunity to ask questions during the AGM and also  

   afterwards at the reception.  No further action will be taken until the next   

   allotment committee meeting in February 2019. 

 

224. Members questions 

   Questions were raised regarding Devolved Management. 


